
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

January 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Harry Potter Balance 

 

As you are aware the Year 6 visit to Harry Potter is on Tuesday 24th March. 

 

We now require the balance of £17.00 to be paid.  Please ensure this is paid by 

Friday March 13th.  Payment can be made either on Scopay or in cash (correct 

money in a named envelope please). 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk

